

## Letter



'PL

26 April 2021

## Dear Ms Simson,

Thank you for your reply to my letter from 15 March. We are pleased to hear that you would be interested in hearing about Fortum's own plans for transition to decarbonised electricity and clean gas as well as our views how the EU would meet its targets in the most efficient manner. I would agree, as you suggested, to discuss these more closer to the summer break.

Consequently, I would like to suggest to have a Teams meeting either on Monday 28 June or Tuesday 29 June. My colleague Mrs will be in contact with your assistant in the coming days to hear about your availability for suggested dates.

I sincerely hope that we will be able to find a suitable meeting time and look forward to meeting you at the end of June.

Sincerely,

Fortum Corporation

Management & Corporate Governance

Forlum Oyj

Postal Address

Visiting Address

Phone/Fax

www.fortum.com

© Forlum 2019